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March 3, 2022 
 
 
Dear Valued Industrial Indexing Systems Customer: 
 
Due to increases in manufacturing costs including circuit board assemblies, integrated circuits, 
and raw materials it has become necessary to institute a 9.6% price increase on all Luminary 
and Emerald drives and controllers.  There will also be a 5% increase to accompanying cables 
for both product offerings. 
  
The price increase will be effective beginning March 28, 2022.  All orders received and entered 
by the close of business on March 25, 2022 will be invoiced at the previous price. 
 
We appreciate your business, and will continue to work hard to minimize price increases and 
provide products in a timely manner. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this increase, please contact our sales department at: 
(585) 924-9181. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
William E Schnaufer 
President 
Industrial Indexing Systems 


